
Hi Ladies! 
 
Just a few January updates for Heber Valley Quilters: 
 

1. NEW MEETING TIME is 6 PM!!!   
 
At the January 2020 meeting, we changed our meeting time from 7 PM to 6 PM.   
 

2. NEWSLETTER DEADLINE is the 15th of each month.   
 
If you would like a message sent to the Guild with the monthly newsletter, please send the 
information to me at: janerleaphart@gmail.com (note last name spelling - not Leapheart).  I 
can do messages other times, too.  This is just the Newsletter deadline. 
 

3. HEBER VALLEY QUILTERS@yahoo.com email! 
 
Starting now, we will be using our official hebervalleyquilters@yahoo.com email account to 
send you messages.   
 

4. UFO CHALLENGE 
 
Yes, you can still participate in the challenge.  The form is attached below.  The Challenge 
form needs to be completed, paid, and turned in at the February meeting.   
 
If you chose or are choosing to participate in our Challenge, the project you listed as #4 is due 
by the March 2020 meeting. 
 

5. COMFORT PILLOW PATTERN 
 
A full-size pattern for the Comfort Pillow is attached below.  It is two pages (top & bottom) to be 
taped together to make the pattern for the heart pillow.   

 
That’s all for now.   
 
Happy Quilting! 
 
Jane 
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Heber Valley Quilt Guild 

Are you UFO challenged? 

Are you ready to complete 6 of your unfinished projects this next year? 

Are you willing to put up $1.00 for each project as a promise to complete? 

 

To participate list on the attached sheet the unfinished projects that you would like to 
complete. Every 2 months the dice will be rolled and that number will correspond with a 
number you have assigned to a project. Example: If the number 4 is rolled in January, 
you will have to complete that project listed as #4 on your list by the March meeting.   In 
March, if the #1 is rolled then you have until the meeting in May to finish the project 
listed as #1 on your list. You will have 2 months to complete each project.   

Everyone’s number six (6) will be due at the December 2020 meeting.  This is a project 
of your choice.  So, if you have a big project you would like to finish and need a whole 
year to finish then that is the one for your number 6 slot.   

The rules are simple: A UFO is any piece of fabric, cut into for the purpose of making a 
quilt, wall hanging or other object of art that is made of fabric totally or partially quilted 
and not completed.  

Completed means totally quilted, bound, labeled, and ready for use. 

 

Sheets will be handed out/ emailed/ found online for the December meeting for those who want to 

participate. 

Every finished UFO will get a name entered into a drawing at the end of the year for the remainder of the 

money. 

Sheets are returned at the January 2020 meeting all filled out along with the participant’s $6.00 - ($1 per 

project).  Money will be collected at the January meeting. 

First number chosen at the January meeting – project will be due in time for the March meeting; 

Second number chosen at March meeting - project will be due in time for the May meeting; 

Third number chosen at May meeting - project will be due in time for the July meeting; 

Fourth number chosen at July meeting- project will be due in time for the September meeting; 

Fifth number chosen at September meeting- project will be due in time for the November meeting. 

You will have one year to complete #6 on your list and bring it in for December 2020 meeting.  
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